

ASSAM UNIVERSITY: SILCHAR

NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that a meeting will be held on 30/11/2022 in PMG Seminar Hall at 02.30 PM for bidding farewell to Prof. K. Hemachandran, Professor, Deptt. of Computer Science who will retire from the service of the University on 30.11.2022.

All concerned are cordially requested to make it convenient to be present in the farewell meeting.

This issues with the approval of the Vice-Chancellor.

(Dr. P.K. Nath) Registrar

No.AUR/21-1/2022

Dated 28th Nov., 2022

Copy to:

- 1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
- 2. All Deans of School / Heads of Deptt. for information.
- 3. All Statutory Officers for information.
- 4. All Officers/PRO for information.

Registrar